
Other Info? 
World Book Day will take 
place on Thursday 2nd 
March. 

Our Learning 

This half term our  project will be “You’ve Got 
Mail!”.  This will include: 

History: Great Fire of London, The Royal 
Family 

RE: Epiphany, Baptism 

Art: Colour mixing, using different brushes 

ICT: Continuing looking at E-Safety  

PE: Cognitive Skills and Dance 

Science: Seasons, Changing Materials 

Geography: Chinese New Year, hot and cold 
countries, countries, cities and capitals of the 
United Kingdom 

 

Welcome 
Happy New Year. 
We are really pleased with how the children have settled back into school after Christmas. 
We have enjoyed hearing all of their news and look forward to the year ahead.   
 
This term, Mrs Kennerley’s class assembly will take place on Thursday 2nd February at 
9am.  Miss Ashton’s class assembly will take place on Thursday 9th March again at 9am. 
Mrs Rudd’s class will have their assembly in the summer term. We hope that you can join 
us as we share your child’s work. 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Rudd, Mrs Kennerley, Miss Ashton, Mrs Boswell and Mrs Marchant. 

Homework: 

The children will receive homework and spellings each Friday. These 
must be completed and returned to school by the following Wednesday. 

Phonics bookmarks will also be sent for you to work on and keep at 
home.  

Children will also bring home a home reading book. This may be 
changed as often as required. Children should read at least three times 
a week at home. Please record in their reading record each time your 
child reads. 
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Reminders: 

Year 1 classes have 
PE on different days. 
Please make sure 
your child has their 
PE kit in school. 

Children should have 
their book bags in 
school every day. 

Children can bring 
fruit/vegetables or 
toast for their snack. 

 

Information: 

As you are already 
aware every child in 
Year 1 will take the 
Phonics Screening 
test in June this year. 
The children will be 
required to blend a 
variety of real and 
pseudo words. We 
will continue working 
on this during our 
phonics lessons. Fur-
ther information and 
materials will be sent 
home over the 
course of this term.  

Thank you for your 
support. 


